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Full Text

The Permanent Forum is concerned about the recent grant by the World Bank of a
waiver to its indigenous peoples policy (operational policy 4.10) and requests that
the World Bank ensure that waivers will not be used in the future. Furthermore,
the Forum requests that the Bank conduct a review of the impact on indigenous
peoples of the waiver issued to the Southern Agricultural Growth Corridor of
Tanzania Programme and present its findings to the Forum
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